RUTGERS UNIVERSITY

The State University of New [ersey
NEW JERSEY AGRICULTURAL EXPERIMENT STATION

DEPARTMENT OF MICROBIOLOGY NICHOL AVENUE
NEW BRUNSWICK NEW JERSEY
July 17, 1951

Dr. Agustin Basave
El Norte
Ap. #186
Monterrey, Mexico

Dear Dr. Basave:

I am in receipt of the newspaper clipping for which I want to thank
you. I regret very much to say that my book on "Humus' is no longer
available and I am, therefore, unable to send you a copy. However, I
am sending you, under separate cover, several reprints presenting a
summary of my work on humus which may be of interest to you.

With best wishes, I am

Cordially yours,
g Zo . [N & Weaues ~tonn

Chairman, Microbiology Dept.
SAW:VAC




